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Compass Sport Bake Off......
Thirty five of us are entered for the Compass Sport Trophy qualifier this Sunday.
Which could mean there will be a lot of cake to sample afterwards in the cake
competition.
Start times and final details for the orienteering are shown on a link from the HALO
website. Two points to note, it's a 1.6km walk to the start and some controls are
grouped, so check control numbers carefully.

HALO Pub League..........
Last Tuesday the pub league went to Beverley. Planners and controllers, Zach and
Dean Field were reasonably confident that no one would get all twenty controls
within the time limit. However, despite the difficult control No.37, Brian Ward and Neil
Harvatt managed it. David Jolly also collected all 20, but in 47 minutes. 
Tonight the series moves to Broughton. Meet at the Red Lion Pub on the High Street,
starts are from 6pm.

LOG Night Score.........
The LOG Night Score Series finished last Thursday at West Common Lincoln. Pete
Harris was 6th and Brian Hostad 8th. Their final League positions were similar, with
Pete finishing 8th overall and Brian 11th.

Events last Sunday..........
You had to travel a few miles for a run last Sunday. John Butler went to Hutton
Mulgrave near Whitby, where he finished 7th on the short green. Meanwhile six of us
headed to Kedleston Hall near Derby.
Emma Van Dam had a good run, finishing 3rd on the orange course. With Jacob
Smith, on his first outing of the year, finishing 7th. On the blue course, George Van
Dam was 13th, with Paul Van Dam 17th and Alex Smith 26th. I managed to improve
on my recent form, coming 30th on the green.

Events This Week......
Today, HALO Pub League, at Broughton.
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Sunday, Compass Sport Trophy heat at Sherwood Pines.
Tuesday, HALO Pub League, Cottingham.

HALO News...........
As mentioned last week, Danny & Helen got married on Saturday. Pete Harris has
posted a short video of the ceremony on the HALO website.
Whilst there, you can also see a short video Brian Ward has posted of the woods at
Knapton.
The YHOA Middle Distance Championships take place there on March the 29th.
With no entries available on the day, now is the time to enter.
http://halo-orienteering.uk/

The Red Lion Pub Broughton High Street 6pm tonight.
Copyright © 2015 HALO, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Subscribe Past IssuesShare Translate

HALO News Tuesday 10th March http://us3.campaign-archive2.com/?u=948ee8c0b0e0aafdcc91acab1&i...

2 of 2 17/02/2016 17:56


